
Welcome back 



A big THANKS to all teams for having…
• worked hard the past 4 ½ months, producing high-quality project 

reports and presentations – voluntarily and independently!
• actively engaged in the webinars, asking questions and giving 

feedback to the other team members
• found solutions that are innovative, doable and certainly of 

interest to the food industry and the food chain as a whole
• developed ideas, tools and actions that contribute to 

sustainability in the food value chain!

Keep up the good work!



And the WINNING TEAM of the 2019/2020 
FoodFactory-4-Us Sustainable Supply Chain 

Competition is…



AMAMILLET



Thank you to all for for attending the Final 
Conference of the FoodFactory-4-Us Sustainable 

Supply Chain Competition

Your opinion matters!
Please fill in the evaluation which you will receive per 

email from GoToWebinar

Questions are welcome to ssc@iseki-food.net

mailto:ssc@iseki-food.net

